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ADVISORY FOR THE 3R° POSTGRADUATE COURSE:
“LET’S TALK ABOUT SEX: SEXUAL HEALTH EDUCATION BY THE EXPERTS”

1. This Office hereby announces the conduct of the face to face 3rd
Postgraduate Course entitled “Let’s Talk About Sex: Sexual Health
Education by the Experts” by the Rizal Medical Center Department of
Dermatology on June 20, 2024, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at Marco Polo
Hotel, Ortigas.

2. In view of this, the School Health and Nutrition Personnel are
invited to attend the aforementioned activity at a discounted price of
P500.00 on Official Time.

3. Please find a copy of the letter from Maria Sharlene P. Temblique, MD, FPS,
Head, Postgraduate Course 2023, and Danielle Nicolle D. Mejia, MD, FPPS,
Co- Head, Postgraduate Course 2024, both from the Department of
Dermatology, Rizal Medical Center.

4. Should you have any inquiries, concerns and clarifications, please contact Dr.
Nicolette Nunhez, the Resident Head of the Registration Committee at
rizalmedpostgrad2024@gmail.com or through viber at +639162229540.
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=#§RIZAL MEDICAL CENTER

May 29, 2024

Dr. Jocelyn DR Andaya
Director IV
Department of Education — NCR

To Dr. Jocelyn DR Andaya,

It is our pleasure to inform you that the Rizal Medical Center Department of Dermatology will be holding
its 3rd Postgraduate Course entitled “Let’s Talk About S.E.X: Sexual Health Education with the EXperts” on
June 20, 2024, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at Marco Polo Hotel Ortigas. This will be a face-to-face conference
aiming to discuss updates in sexual health. We would like to cordially invite you to the said activity at a
discounted price of 500 pesos. Additionally, we would like to kindly ask for the list of names of attendees
so we can properly pre-register them.

Enclosed, please find the program schedule for your perusal. To complete your registration, kindly scan
the QR code provided or visit our website at www.rizaldermletstalkaboutsex.com.

Should you have any inquiries, concerns, or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact Dr. Nicolette Nufiez, the Resident Head of the Registration Committee, at
rizalmedpostgrad2024@gmail.com or through Viber at +639162229540.

We sincerely hope that you will join us for this educational and enlightening conference. Your presence
and insights would be invaluable as we strive to promote awareness and understanding of sexual health
issues.

Respectfully,

MARIA SHARLENE P. TEMBLIQUE, MD, FPDS
Head, Postgraduate Course 2024
Department of Dermatology

Rizal Medical Center

Qﬂ vy
DANIELLE NICOLLE D. MEJIA, MD, FPDS
Co-Head, Postgraduate Course 2024
Department of Dermatology
Rizal Medical Center

Noted by: Scan this QR code to register

CECILIA ROXAS ROSETE, MD, FPDS
Chair, Department of Dermatology
Rizal Medical



